KENTISH TOWN ROAD ACTION (KTRA)

04.08. 18
To: Gideon Whittingham
Planning Services
London Borough of Camden
5 Pancras Square, London N1C 4AG

planning@camden.gov.uk

re: Application 2018/5059/P. 187 Kentish Town Road NW1 8PD

Dear Gideon Whittingham

| am writing on behalf of Kentish Town Road Action, a group that seeks to improve Kentish Town Road in all its
aspects.

KTRA supports this planning application for Variations of Conditions 12 and 15 (approved plans) to planning
permission 2013/8301/P.

KTRA is delighted that at last these premises will be developed sensitively, and that local people will be getting

a cinemal!

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter and keep me informed about the progress of this application.

Yours Sincerely




